
 

 

State of Oregon 
Department of Environmental Quality Memorandum 
 
Date:  May 31, 2016 
 
To:  Environmental Quality Commission 
 
From:  Pete Shepherd, Interim Director  
 
Subject: Agenda item G: Public forum 
  June 8-9, 2016, EQC meeting 
 
Purpose of item The commission will hold a one-hour public forum to accept comments 

on environmental matters. 
  
Background  
 
 
 
 

The commission accepts public comment as a part of its regular 
meetings. During this item, no comments may be presented on 
proposed rule items for which DEQ has held, and subsequently closed, 
a public comment period. 
 
The commission will accept comments from people attending the 
meeting in-person and also via telephone conference call at several 
DEQ offices across the state. Those details will be updated prior to the 
meeting and made available on the commission’s meeting webpage. 
 
Any person wishing to present comment must complete a registration 
form, available the day of the meeting, and is asked to limit comments 
to five minutes or less. All timing is subject to change at the 
commission’s discretion.  
 

EQC 
involvement 

There is no commission action associated with this item.  
 

  
Report prepared by Stephanie Caldera  

Commission assistant 
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